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Directive 2011/65/EC - RoHS2 (ex 2002/95/EC) 

 

IBOCO confirms  that  most of  our products,  mainly used  as components for fixed  
electrical systems, do not fall within the scope and are not included  in  the  categories  
listed  in  the  RoHS  and  in  the  related  WEEE  (2002/96/EC) Directives. 

In any case, our policy, as far as the RoHS Directive came into force, is to have all our 
products strictly in compliance with the Regulation and with all of its subsequent 
amendments, in  order to  cover  those  applications  in which  our products  are  used  as 
components of electric and electronic equipment (EEE) covered by the Directive.  
In this case, the manufacturer of the final EEE will be fully responsible for compliance 
of the equipment in which our products are integrated. 

Therefore, we declare that the  products included into our 2017, 2018 and 
2021/2022/2023/2024/2025 pricelist reserved to 
you do not contain any substances banned by  the above mentioned Directive. 

Compliance has been achieved on the basis of the analysis of the material safety data 
sheets and  written  statements of exemption  from our suppliers of raw materials and 
components. 
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